n u E 0 ﬁ Receive Updates | | Go

Ok
care I

uthority

OHCA's EHR Incentive Program Newsletter-Spring 2015
Oklahoma Health Care Authority sent this bulletin at 05/05/2015 01:35 PM CDT

OHCA's Electronic Health Record's Incentive Program Newsletter

Cldako aCaI‘e EHR Incentive Program
uthority Newsletter

SPRING 2015

Interesting Fact

As of February 2015, the Medicaid EHR
Incentive Program has paid out $110,063,776 for
106 eligible hospitals (EHs) and $57,870,837 for
2,291 eligible professionals (EPs). There is still
plenty of time to receive EHR Incentive
payments. The Medicaid incentive payments for
eligible professionals are $63,750.00, for a total of
sSix (6) years.

The last year for EHs and EPs to begin receiving

EHR Incentive payments is 2015 and 2016, respectively. If an EP begins participating
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in 2016, the EP will have to attest in consecutive years in order to receive all six (6)
incentive payments.

[ ]
Patient Volume Report

The OHCA EHR team asks that the Patient Volume (PV) reports be in an Excel format
listing the member’s last name, first name and/or SoonerCare member ID, provider
name and/or SoonerCare provider ID, date of service and primary diagnosis. Upon
receiving the PV report in an excel format, it will make the process more productive.
The report can be emailed to EHRdocuments@okhca.org. Emails that contain a .zip
extension are not accepted by OHCA.

Did You Know?

Providers who receive an EHR incentive payment
for either Medicare or Medicaid EHR Incentive
Program may be subject to an audit. EPs, EHs
and critical access hospitals (CAHs) should retain
ALL relevant supporting documentation (in either
paper or electronic format) used in the completion
of the Attestation Module responses. This
information should be retained for six (6) years
post-attestation.

L1 ]
Things To Do Prior To Deadline:

Update information on CMS registration (if necessary); don’t wait until last day to attest
just in case any issues may arise (ex. System and fax issues, denied attestations,
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password problems, measures not being met).

Training

If you will be attending Spring training, please
stop by and say “hello” to Lynne Heard, our
newest EHR Incentive team member. She will
have a booth set up by the registration table and
| will be more than happy to answer any questions.

Need Assistance?
Contact the EHR team at:

Phone: 405-522-7EHR
Email: OKEHRINCENTIVE@okhca.org

Website: www.okhca/EHR-incentive
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